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QUALITY BROADCASTING CORPORATION 
STUDIOS AND EXECUTIVE OFFICES 
No. 6 GEORGETTI STREET 

POST OFFICE BOX 816 TEL.: 6-4248 
SAN JUAN. (RIO PIEDRAS) PUERTO RICO 

September i5, 1960 

Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, box 298 
Walriutport, Pa. 

Dear Kermit, 

Received your report on reception during the hurricane. Tleedless 
to say, we were a bit surprised. We also apprecia+.e your very 
accurate technical report, as this is always a big help to us. 

I believe that a lot of our "soup" comes from out transmitter 
and antenae installation - it is by far, ore cf the best I have 
ever seen. The engineer who put it it knew his business. One 
of the better features of the system is the way it is grounded. 
We have a copper wire "Spider well" around it. 

Your logging is quite accuate. So we here by QSL your letter and 
confirm your report. 

Tharks again for the letter and best wishes from our staff. 

r s cerely 

am« J ---_ can Bri n, 

Production Mgr. 
QUALITY BR0.4DCASTIYG CORP. 
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